
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

26-30
th

 July - Education Week 
3

rd
 August - Netball clinic 

5
th

 August - Small Schools Athletics 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Week 2 Term 3 

19th July 2021 

Merit Award Recipients Student of the Week and  

PBL Bear Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

PBL Award Recipients 



Principal’s Report 
Welcome back for Term 3. It was great to see all the students return to school last week. The 

teachers have planned high quality learning activities to once again engage the students in their 

classwork. We look forward to watching them become stronger and smarter in all areas of their 

schooling this term.  

 

COVID PROTOCOLS 

Currently our school is operating at Level 2 under the NSW Department of Education Safe 

Operations Framework until the 30
th
 July. This means: 

• The school is open every day for face to face teaching for students 

• Face masks are recommended for all staff in indoor settings 

• Non-essential visitors should not attend the school  

• Any visitors to the school MUST report to the front of the school and follow the outlined 

procedures e.g. mask wearing for adults, QR code sign, hand sanitising.                    

• Enhanced cleaning to continue to occur throughout the day 

• If your child/children are unwell, please keep them at home and let the school know. The school 

will contact parents of children who become sick during the day. Please ensure your contact 

details are up to date. 

We thank you for your ongoing support, co-operation and patience during this pandemic. I will keep 

you updated with changes as they occur.  

 

EDUCATION WEEK 

Next week is Education Week. The theme for this week is ‘lifelong learners’. This celebrates 

education as a lifelong journey from before a child enters an early childhood setting, progressing to 

primary and secondary school, and continuing their learning journey into adulthood. 

 

SMALL SCHOOL ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Due to the closure of the fields at the complex and the wet weather last week, the decision has been 

made to postpone the Small Schools Athletics Carnival from this Wednesday to Thursday 5
th
 August. 

It is hoped that by moving the carnival to after the 30
th
 July, may also allow parent/carers to attend as 

spectators. 

 

AEO POSITION 

The Expression of Interest for the temporary Aboriginal Education Officer position has been 

released. Please contact the school for further information. 

 

SLEEP 

As the students return after the holidays it is really important that at home there are routines to assist 

the students to learn the best they can at school. Students have been talking about staying up very 

late playing computer games and watching movies. Research shows children of primary school age 

NEED AT LEAST 10 HOURS OF SLEEP each night. It would be appreciated if you could support 

your child by ensuring they have this amount of sleep each night.  

 

As always, I look forward to another great fortnight of learning at Tingha Public School. 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

K/1 

With the help of 2/3 we made 

posters on how to  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Making patterns with colours and shapes 

Our paper plate frogs 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Making objects with our 3D 
shapes with the help of 
Year 2 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Congratulations to our newest group of 25ers from the end of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Canteen News 

Thank you to the families that are supporting the Canteen by ordering lunches 
every week. If you are interested in volunteering one day a month (depending on 
numbers), please phone and speak with Mrs Partridge. A Volunteers Working with 
Children Check is required, this is a free check. If you need help obtaining one 
please let us know as we may be able to help. Your cooperation in filling the bags 
out that are sent home for your child/children before they attend the Canteen is 
appreciated. If you do not have the exact money for the order, any change can be 
added to the Canteen book beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place for all. 
 

Parents if you are wanting to come to the canteen to order 
lunches please be advised you are to sign in at the office with a 
QR Code and sign the visitor register before visiting the canteen. 
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